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The Board has received and reviewed the Superintendent’s Monitoring Report referenced above. 

Following the Board’s review and discussions with the Superintendent and his representatives, the 

Board makes the following conclusions: 

 

1. The Board finds that the Superintendent: 1. The Board finds that the Superintendent: 

a. has achieved the goals established in the 

policy. 

b. is making reasonable progress towards 

achieving the goals. 

c. is making reasonable progress towards 

achieving the goals, but a greater degree of 

progress is expected in some areas.*  

d. is not making reasonable progress in 

achieving the goals established. * 

e. cannot be determined* 

a. is in compliance, with the 

acknowledgement that there is always 

more work to be done.  

b. is making reasonable progress towards 

compliance, except for item(s) noted.* 

c. is not making reasonable progress toward 

compliance.* 

d. cannot be determined* 

*see comments below (No. 3) 

 

 

2. Please note commendable progress over the last year.  

 

The Aspiring Administrators program continues to be an excellent method to train, develop and 

retain a robust cohort from which to promote new leadership. 

There is ample evidence that the superintendent ensures regular policy development and 

maintenance regarding leadership. 

The board is impressed with all of the work accomplished last year, especially the safety and 

security capital improvement projects. 

 

3. Please note areas for additional improvement. 

 

None. 

 

4. Comments on the report itself. 

 

Great report – easy to read and we appreciate the bold font for new items. 

 

5. Possible changes to the policy.  

 

None. 

 


